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rom: kara petrucci <karapetrucci@yahoo.com>

Date: December 3, 2021 at 8:50:40 AM EST


To: TONY PETRUCCI <tkpetrucci@comcast.net>

Subject: Not sure what else to write




To whom it may concern,

I am writing on behalf of the property at 17 Murphy St. which has been purchased by Scott Green.  I have owned 30 Barnes street across
above mentioned property for 19 years.  Over the years as I look out my window or walk to the beach I have witnessed that property bec
overgrown, a dumping ground for peoples trash on the beach (when the public trash barrels were taken away), a place where people have 
engage in drug use, and leave paraphernalia there for others to find.  In addition, people will use the overgrown area as a place to u
bathroom if needed.  
There has been so much positive growth in the town itself and I have watched the Swifts Beach area transform positively over the years
I fully support as a neighbor and a tax payer the building of a home on this dwelling and the other surrounding lots on my corner.  Th
has been a hazardous eyesore, when it could easily transformed to a beautiful home that will only help improve the area that much more
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